Library
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to School No. 1 starting Monday, October 3 through October 6! It will also be open the evening of School #1 Open House on October 6. Please support your child’s reading development and the school library by visiting the Scholastic Book Fair. If you are available to volunteer during book fair week, please call Mrs. Rosen at 473-1533 x1160. 




